
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Policy 8  Observers at Meetings of the CCEI Board of Directors 

The CCEI Board of Directors welcomes approved observers at its Board meetings 

according to the following qualifications and conditions. 

1. Observers must have a bona fide interest in the work of CCEI as it pertains to 

international accreditation practices and efforts to support and maintain high standards 

for chiropractic education around the world. 

 

2. A person wishing to observe a given meeting, or the Board member wishing to request 

approval of a person to observe, must contact the CCEI Executive Secretary before the 

meeting to identify the bona fide interest and to request such observation. All such 

requests are forwarded to the CCEI President, who must approve observations. 

 

3. While present, observers must refrain from comment on matters before the CCEI Board 

unless called upon and recognized to provide comment or make inquiry. 

 

4. At times, observers may be asked to leave the room during discussion of certain matters 

privy only to the CCEI Board of Directors. 
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